

BRITTAN SCHOOL DISTRICT

Staci Kaelin, Superintendent/Principal 2340 Pepper Street Sutter, California 95982 (530) 822-5155, Ext 303 FAX 822-5143

July 25, 2020

Dear Brittan Families,

Governor Newson has mandated that school districts within any county that is on the State's Monitoring List must start school with Distance Learning and may not reopen for in person instruction until the county is off the State's Monitoring List for at least two weeks.

What does this mean for Brittan School? This current mandate requires us to begin the 2020-2021 school year with Distance Learning. The state has indicated that there will be a waiver process available for elementary districts. This waiver would allow districts to provide in person instruction while the county is on the Monitoring List. Once this waiver becomes available Brittan School will apply.

If we are granted the waiver, you would have the option of in person instruction or distance learning. The Brittan staff, and administration have created a reopening plan which includes all the recommended components for our students to return to in person instruction safely. There will also be an option for Distance Learning for those families that feel it is best for them. Please know that the safety of Brittan students is our highest priority.

Please take a look at the "Distance Learning for All" document that addresses questions and answers that have arose since the Governor's announcement. We know these unprecedented times create uncertainty. Our goal has been and will always be to provide the best education for our students in a caring, and supportive environment. That is what Brittan School does!!!

Stay safe and care for each other.

Staci Kaelin Superintendent